Sayyid Al-Hakeem congratulates Christians on Babylonian New Year Akitu
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Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, blessed the people of the Christian
religion, especially the Assyrians, on the occasion of the Babylonian-Chaldean New Year,
Akitu.

His Eminence tweeted on 31/3/2022, “The warmest congratulations and blessings to our partners
in humanity and the homeland, the people of the Christian religion, especially the Assyrians,
on the occasion of the Babylonian-Chaldean New Year's Day (Akitu)” asking the Almighty to
ensure security and safety prevail throughout our country and the countries of the whole world,
and it is an occasion to reiterate that Christians are not a numerical addition, but they and
the rest of the other components constitute the mosaic of this dear homeland, which had broken

all of the goals of enemies and terrorists on the rock of the solidity of its unity.



